
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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Celebration Assembly 
 
Well done to everyone who received a 
certificate in celebration assembly last week: - 
 
Pegasus – Chloe, Ernie 
Unicorn – Yan, Jack 
Phoenix – Clover, Lily 
Griffin – Sullivan, Ruby 
 
Handwriting Award 
Reuna, Sam, Israel, Sophie A 
 
Silver Reading Award 
Thomas H 
 
Kindness Award 
Arthur Dyer 
 
 

 

World Book Day 
 
Thank you to everyone who made a wooden 
spoon book character for World Book Day.  
Everyone shared their creations in collective 
worship and they have been displayed in the 
foyer.  The children also took part in a book 
swap and completed activities in their classes.  
A great day was had by everyone celebrating 
books and reading.   

          

         

 

 

Dates for the Term 
 
3rd March – 31st March Monday afternoon 
parent workshops 
11th March – Parent Teacher Consultation 
Meetings 
4th April – Easter Assembly 
28th April and 4th April – Parent workshops 
4th April, 1.15pm – Term Ends 

Dance Workshop 
 
On Monday, Griffin Class attended a Witney 
Partnership Dance Workshop at Henry Box 
School.  The children were taught how to break 
dance and learned some routines.  A great time 
was had by everyone.  Thank you to Mrs 
Nelson and Mrs Davidson for accompanying 
the children.   

Lunchtimes 
 
From next week, we will be trialling a 
staggered lunchtime for Key Stage 2, in order 
to reduce the amount of time that children are 
sitting waiting for lunches to be served. Key 
Stage 2 children will come up to the hall at 
12.10pm. This will not impact upon the 
amount of time that they spend playing 
outside.  

Parent/Teacher consultations 
 
Please make sure that you make your boking 
to speak to class teachers. Appointments are 
still available and booking will now close at 
5pm on Sunday 9th March.  It would be 
wonderful if we can get everyone booked in. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From all at Hailey School,  
we hope you have a lovely 

weekend. 
 

 

Message from FoHS – Summer Fete 
 
Hello everyone! 
  
We’re excited to announce that Friends of Hailey School will be hosting a Summer Fete on June 
21st from 11 AM to 3 PM! 
  
We hope you can join us for a day filled with family fun and excitement. Please mark your 
calendars, as your support is crucial for our fundraising efforts towards the new library for the 
school! 
  
We are thrilled to have Parker’s Estate Agents as our event sponsor. They’ve generously offered 
to provide advertisement boards, and we would love to ask if anyone would be willing to display 
a sign outside their home. The sign will resemble a traditional "For Sale" sign but will feature 
details about our event instead. This is a fantastic way to promote our event within Hailey and 
the surrounding areas! 
  
If you’re willing to have a sign placed outside your home leading up to the event, please fill in the 
form below:   
  
https://forms.gle/EkdpWfLYKXCi3mKc7 
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https://forms.gle/EkdpWfLYKXCi3mKc7

